January 25, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians,

My name is Courtney Black, and I will be your student’s 10th Grade English teacher this semester.  I am very excited to be working with you and your student and watching him/her grow as a reader, writer, and thinker.

We will be studying various forms of World Literature and applying ideas and ways of thinking from other countries and cultures to our own daily lives.  Also, your student will be challenged to strengthen formal writing skills.  Your child has access to the syllabus with rules and expectations of the class, so that you may review them.

Finally, communication, I believe, is the key to success.  I encourage you to contact me with any questions or concerns about your student’s progress this semester.  You can check your student’s progress online via Power Schools or through email communication with me.  In addition, you can access my Weebly site, where, I will post my plans regularly with homework assignments, upcoming projects, and other important announcements.  Students are expected to check Canvas when absent in order complete the work that was missed, and return to school on pace with the class.
Sincerely,

Courtney Black
cblack@wcpss.net
Student Name:  _____________________________________________
Parent/Guardian Printed Name(s):  ________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature(s):  ____________________________________________

Home Phone:  ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​___________________
Work Phone(s):  ______________________
Cell Phone(s):
  _____________________
Email(s):  ____________________________

I prefer communication by email.  
Please list special directions below if you prefer to be contacted in another way besides email.  

Instructions: 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Important Notes:
1. Weebly Site for Parents with Weekly Plans:
a. http://cblackpchs.weebly.com
2. Students are expected to self-enroll on Canvas via this URL; we will enroll as a class on the first day:

a. https://wcpss.instructure.com/enroll/3FDBB4.

